UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA, ACADEMIC SENATE

BERKELEY • DAVIS • IRVINE • LOS ANGELES • MERCED • RIVERSIDE • SAN DIEGO • SAN FRANCISCO



SANTA BARBARA • SANTA CRUZ

Mary Gauvain Telephone: (510) 987-0887 Email:mary.gauvain@ucop.edu Chair of the Assembly of the Academic Senate Faculty Representative to the Regents University of California 1111 Franklin Street, 12th Floor Oakland, California 94607-5200

July 28, 2021

MICHAEL T. BROWN PROVOST AND EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA

Re: Approval of Simple Name Change: UCR Graduate School of Education to UCR School of Education

Dear Michael,

In accordance with Section III.B.2 of the *Universitywide Review Processes For Academic Programs, Units, and Research Units* (the "Compendium"), the Academic Council has approved UC Riverside's proposal for a simple name change of its Graduate School of Education to the UCR School of Education.

The Senate's three Compendium Committees are also unanimous in support of UCR's proposal. Their supporting memos are attached.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have additional questions.

Sincerely,

Mary Gauvain, Chair Academic Council

cc: Academic Council

UCR Senate Director Cortez IRAP Analyst Procello

BERKELEY • DAVIS • IRVINE • LOS ANGELES • MERCED • RIVERSIDE • SAN DIEGO • SAN FRANCISCO



SANTA BARBARA • SANTA CRUZ

COORDINATING COMMITTEE ON GRADUATE AFFAIRS (CCGA) Amr El Abbadi, Chair amr@cs.ucsb.edu ACADEMIC SENATE University of California 1111 Franklin Street, 12th Floor Oakland, California 94607-5200

June 10, 2021

MARY GAUVAIN ACADEMIC COUNCIL CHAIR

Re: Proposal to change the name of the UCR Graduate School of Education to the UCR School of Education

Dear Chair Gauvain,

Via email, CCGA reviewed the proposal to change the name of the UCR Graduate School of Education to the UCR School of Education.

Members voted and unanimously agreed with this name change.

CCGA concurs with the divisional Graduate Council on this matter and feels that no further systemwide review is necessary.

Sincerely,

Amr El Abbadi Chair, CCGA

cc: Robert Horwitz, Academic Council Vice Chair

CCGA Members

Hilary Baxter, Academic Senate Executive Director

Michael LaBriola, Academic Senate Assistant Director

Brenda Abrams, UCEP Analyst

Stefani Leto, UCPB Analyst

amr El abbadi

Chris Procello, Academic Planning and Research Analyst

Louie F. Rodríguez, UCR Interim Dean of Graduate Studies

Cherysa Cortez, UCR Senate Executive Director

Sarah Miller, UCR Senate Assistant Director

UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA

BERKELEY • DAVIS • IRVINE • LOS ANGELES • MERCED • RIVERSIDE • SAN DIEGO • SAN FRANCISCO



SANTA BARBARA • SANTA CRUZ

UNIVERSITY COMMITTEE ON PLANNING AND BUDGET (UCPB) Sean Malloy, Chair smalloy@ucmerced.edu

Assembly of the Academic Senate 1111 Franklin Street, 12th Floor Oakland, CA 94607-5200 Phone: (510) 987-9466 Fax: (510) 763-0309

July 7, 2021

MARY GAUVAIN, CHAIR, ACADEMIC COUNCIL

RE: SIMPLE NAME CHANGE FOR U.C. RIVERSIDE'S GRADUATE SCHOOL OF EDUCATION

Dear Mary,

At its July 6th meeting, the Committee on Planning and Budget voted to approve the proposal for a simple name change on the Riverside campus. The proposal is to rename the UCR Graduate School of Education to the UCR School of Education.

Members unanimously agreed this was a simple name change.

UCPB concurs with the divisional Graduate Council on this matter. No further systemwide review is necessary.

Please let me know if I can answer any questions for you regarding this change.

Sincerely,

Sean Malloy, Chair

UCPB

cc: UCPB

UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA

BERKELEY • DAVIS • IRVINE • LOS ANGELES • MERCED • RIVERSIDE • SAN DIEGO • SAN FRANCISCO



SANTA BARBARA • SANTA CRUZ

UNIVERSITY COMMITTEE ON EDUCATIONAL POLICY (UCEP) Dan Potter, Chair dpotter@ucdavis.edu

Assembly of the Academic Senate 1111 Franklin Street, 12th Floor Oakland, CA 94607-5200 Phone: (510) 987-9466

June 15, 2021

MARY GAUVAIN, CHAIR ACADEMIC SENATE

RE: SIMPLE NAME CHANGE FOR THE UCR GRADUATE SCHOOL OF EDUCATION TO UCR SCHOOL OF EDUCATION

Dear Mary,

UCEP has reviewed the request from UC Riverside for the simple name change for the Graduate School of Education. The committee has voted to approve the proposed name change to the UCR School of Education.

UCEP appreciates the opportunity to comment on this matter. Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Daniel Potter, Chair

UCEP